
We welcome all visitors and thank you for worshipping with us.   
If there is anyone who is moving to the area and would like to become a member of our parish,  

please call the parish office at 906-643-7671 to register. 

Please call the  
Parish Office to be  

included on or taken 
off the prayer list.   

May our good Lord look upon them  
and bless them.   

Joe Matelski 
Nancy Motsko 
Roberta McPhee 
John Brown 
Carol & Terri Conguy 
Michelle Pemble 
Tom Tamlyn 
John Matelski 
Margaret Saunders 
Kay Mellon 
Paul Grondin 
Mary LeGreve 
Paul Fitzpatrick 
Cathy Cottrell 
Shelly Huhn 
Carol Dodson 
Steven Grondin 
Jim Rountree 
Cindy Mills 
Tyler Emery  
Mindy LaPonsie 
Jim Nash 
Mary Rogers 
Lennie Adams 
Paula McNamara 
Underwood 
Pat Archambeau 
Margaret Thibault Horan 
Mark Halvorsen 
MariAn Huhn 
Diane Walker 
Joan Massey 
Quentin Goudreau 
Marilyn Minto 
Donna Nichols 

Don Goudreau 
Clint Jeffreys 
Brenda Meloche 
Koel Bird 
Cindy Oliver 
Liz Koerner 
Beth Amacher 
Kip Rodriguez 
Cecelia Holmes 
Tom Wyers 
Hallie Marshall 
Dara Kellan 
Billy Gamble, Jr. 
Gaven Gustafson 
Judy Eaton 
Mary Doud 
Rosemary Adams 
Carole Sylvester 
Greg Becker 
Jean LaLonde-Cramer 
Dale Latva 
Bernice Bickham 
Kathy Everson 
Don Wright 
Frank Stempki 
Joe & Carmon Green 
Bill Leonard 
Al & Toot Butler 
Christine Grondin 
Andrea Tamlyn 
Kevin Paquin 
Jolene Rickley 
Gary Bigelow 
Lily Erin Wright 
Jeanne Flynn 
Courtney Flynn 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER 
IN YOUR PRAYERS 
ALL WHO ARE SICK, 
especially those in the 
Evergreen Living Center 
and……. 

 With Prayers 

And 

 Deepest Sympathy 

Please keep in your prayers  
the family of 

Catherine Gill 
Who passed away last week. 

May she rest in peace. 
 

This week in our Parishes.... 

Immaculate Conception & St. Ignatius Loyola 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 
Daily Mass 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
Wednesday  
Daily Mass                                                              8:30 a.m. 
 

 
Thursday   
Daily Mass 8:30 a.m. 
 
 
Friday  
Daily Mass 8:30 a.m. 
 
 
Saturday 
Adoration                                                               11:00 a.m.  
 

 
Mobile Food Pantry at  
Little Bear East Arena 

 
Wednesday, October 13, 2021 

 
OUTSIDE DRIVE-THROUGH STYLE 
YOU MUST REMAIN IN YOUR CAR 
TWO HOUSEHOLDS PER VEHICLE 

 
with food distribution from  

11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. or  
until food runs out. 

 
Sponsored by Chris & Kathy Kittell  

in memory of their parents.  
 



UPCSA 
 
PLEASE RETURN YOUR UPCSA PLEDGE 
CARDS. Thank you to everyone who turned in 
a pledge card! Your help is still needed. If you 
have not already done so, please complete and  
return your pledge as soon as possible by placing it 
in the offertory basket or bringing it to the parish 
office. Thank you for your support of UPCSA.  

 
If you have not received a pledge card,  

please call the parish office and one will be 
mailed to you.  Thank you! 

  
Our goals are: 

  St. Ignatius Loyola:     $38,713 
   PLEDGED:          $13,275 
   
  Immaculate Conception:   $ 7,306  
  PLEDGED:              $ 1,250 
 

 
Prayer Garden Fundraiser—Pot Pies by Jason Frazier 

$7.50 each 
Orders taken from October 2, 2021 to November 8, 2021 

 
 

 Name:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 Phone Number:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

 Number of Pies Ordered: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

 Please pay for your pies with your order; check should be made out to Ronda Engle. 
 Orders can be mailed, with payment, to the Parish Office at 120 Church Street or dropped off at the parish office  
 or put in the collection basket.   
 
 Pick up date will be Saturday, November 13, 2021.  Ronda Engle will meet you in the parish parking lot from  
 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on November 13.  Please bring your own bags.  Pies will be frozen. 
 
 Ingredients include: chicken, carrots, peas, potatoes, gravy, and homemade crust. Pies are made in a home kitchen 
 not inspected by Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural Development.  

Congratulations to  
Deacon Tom and Mary Anne McClelland! 

They are the recipients of the 2021 Legacy of Faith  
Catholic Service Award from the Diocese of Marquette.   

Marian Conference 
October 15—17, 2021 

Treetops Resort in Gaylord 
 

All high school faith formation students and parishioners 
are invited to attend the Marian Conference in Gaylord on 
October 15 to October 17.  The registration fee will be  
covered by the parish for all high school students and adult 
parishioners from St. Ignatius and Immaculate Conception 
Parishes who attend this conference.   
 
For information or to add your name to the list, contact Tim 
LaJoice.  More information can also be viewed online at 
marianconference.org 
 
Rejuvenate your spirit through the Blessed Mother to Jesus.  
Mark your calendars so you don’t miss this wonderful  
Marian Conference on October 15, 16, and 17.   


